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Freedom of Information request reference number:  6983.1 
 
Date of response: 23 November 2022 
 
Request: 
 
I am trying to track down the LFB de-briefing report into the London 7/7 bombings but have 
been unable to find it online and was hoping you could help steer to where I could view it? 
 
I have seen it referenced in the London Assembly report of the 7 July Review committee (Page 
38 point 2.75) but cannot locate the source document.  
 
https://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/gla_migrate_files_destination/archives/asse
mbly-reports-7july-report.pdf 
 
Is it available to view and if so, are you able to guide me to where I might find it? 
 
Response: 
 
Please find attached the London Fire Brigade de-brief report on the 7th July 2005 London 
Bombings. 
 
I hope you find this information of use.  Should you have any further questions please do let 
me know. 
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more 
information about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on 
our website 
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